
 
 

 

Announcement  9 May 2023 

 

Re: Temporary closing of the Request for Information (RFI) Portal, for Asset Managers and 

Project Sponsors Investing in Infrastructure and other Alternatives Including Real Assets  

until further notice 

 

Due to the large volume of responses to the AOFSA-RFI and due to the need for evaluating 

the solicitation process, the portal for receiving information on infatuation and other 

alternatives proposals is temporarily closing down until further notice. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and urge you to continue checking the Batseta 

website within the next few months for notice of the RFI opening.   

 

Contact Details  
 
Attention:  The Secretariat of the AOFSA 
E-Mail:       info@batseta.org.za 


